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The Hiawatha History Commission met at the Hiawatha City Hall in Conference Room D with the Bev Daws as Vice Chair calling the meeting to order at 1:34 P.M. Members present: Pat Semelroth, Don Gabel and Jerry Seifried. Members absent: Edie Wheeler, Dick Larson and Roberta Hamdorf.  

Jerry Seifried moved the approval of the agenda, second by Don Gabel.  Motion carried.  Pat Semelroth moved the approval of the March10, 2014 meeting minutes, second by Jerry Seifried.  Motion carried.

YouTube Videos
History Commission members watched the YouTube videos created by Metro Studios.  The videos featured short clips about the History of Hiawatha taken from interviews conducted by the History Commission.  The YouTube videos will be put on the History Commission website for the public to access online.

As History Commission members watched the videos, they pointed out things that needed to be fixed such as pictures and titles not matched up with stories being told.  City Clerk, Kelly Kornegor put together a list of the errors to give to Connie Westpfahl of Metro Studios to make the changes.  History Commission members will look for pictures to replace the ones that are incorrect in the videos.

History Commission members did not get to watch all of the videos on the CD.  The video titled “I Worked for Fay” is the next video on the list to watch.

Other Discussion
Pat Semelroth talked about moving forward with the history book.  City Clerk, Kelly Kornegor said she would check on the history budget to see what funding would be available to work on the book.

The next History Commission meeting will be held on May 12, 2014 at 1:30 p.m.

Bev Daws moved to adjourn at 3:12 P.M., second by Don Gabel.  Motion carried.


______________________________
Bev Daws, Vice Chair
